Policing in Pitt Meadows

November 2020



Christmas is Coming, Protect Your Parcels from Theft

It's that time of year again! While online shopping is easy and convenient, it has also made it easier for thieves to snatch packages that have been left outside. In fact, it might be even more important during the coronavirus pandemic as we're making more online purchases than ever before.

Keep your packages safe with these tips while following social distancing and other health and safety orders:

- Track all of your deliveries.
- Bring your packages into the house right away.
- Make sure cameras and video doorbells are set to alert you of all motion.
- Use delivery lockers when possible.
- Opt for in-store pickup or use click-and-collect.

Pitt Meadows Community Policing Office

We're still here for you

Just a reminder, although our Pitt Meadows Community Policing office is closed to the public due to COVID-19, you can still make a police report through our online service or by calling 604-463-6251. Our RCMP officers are still on the job, responding to calls, working around the clock to keep residents safe. Visit **rcmp.gc.ca**

f facebook/Ridge.Meadows.RCMP

